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I completely oppose the requirement for making voting in person the standard. I am 

not aware of any issues that have arisen over the years regarding the ability to vote 

by mail in Oregon. The ability to vote by mail has for years been a considerable 

convenience for a majority of voters, including myself. I volunteer as a Meals on 

Wheels driver and see the number of people that are unable (due to disabilities, etc) 

or have no means of transportation in the area where I live. This ruling potentially 

discounts (albeit unfairly) the votes of these people. Please do not allow this ruling to 

pass. 

 

Thank you, 

Claire Wiggins 


